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Hello my name is Sam Badiei, I am a proud and loving mother of 
two children lining in our home behind Brentwood town centre. We 
recently moved to our home in Burnaby from  as our 
family started to grow. I am a  

. My husband is a  whose clinic is based out 
of Vancouver. Since I have moved out here, I have started my 
passion of gardening. My son and I harvest cucumbers, tomatoes 
and kale every day from the garden. It brings me so much joy to 
watch him learn real life skills at such a young age (of two). I am 
mailing you to ask the city to allow us to have chicken on our 6000 
square foot property. We are hard-working, clean family and we 
shouldn’t be punished for past mistakes. By not allowing chicken 
on our property, you are pushing families like us away from 
Burnaby and into New West or North Vancouver. I am strongly 
considering moving if the bylaws don’t change within the next year. 
I would suggest mandating harsh penalties for people who don’t 
follow strict guidelines in having chickens on the property. Ie: 
having roosters on the property or not keeping them inclosed 
perimeters or not maintaining a clean and safe environment for the 
chicken and surrounding neighbours. It would be amazing if my 
son grew up around chickens so that he values hard work, 
understands where his food comes from (eggs) and learns how to 
treat animals with love and care. If you have any questions please 
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feel free to contact me at  or  
Sam Badiei,  

Respond to me 
by: Email 
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